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PLeeHe,

Dear Coaches,

We are so excited to invite you to our first annual Fall Dance Festival! It will be held at Hillcrest High School in Idaho
Falls which has great facilities for an event such as this! We hope many of you will be able to come, as we have added a
very fun team mixer that should give our kids a chance to get to know one another and become friends!

The competition will begin at 8:00 a.m. with Registration at 7:00. We will be running the Pee-Wee and Pre-Teen Events
in the morning however, so the Jr.’s and Yth. will be able to come a bit later. Once we have received all your entries and
can solidify our times, we will let you know when they should start arriving.

The admission cost for spectators is $5 per person, or $20 per immediate family. THIS FEE SHOULD BE PAID AT
THE DOOR. This does not include the competitor. Each Pre-Teen Thru Youth COMPETITOR will pay $15, pee-
wee’s $8 which MUST ACCOMPANY THEIR ENTRY FORM. However, they may dance as many events as they can
within the rules of the competition. Once the competitor has paid their fee, they WILL NOT be charged an additional $5
at the door. I have chosen to do it this way to avoid confusion, and to make it so the competitors can be checked off
quickly and not have to wait in line to pay the additional $5.

When you arrive at the competition, you will see that each School/Studio will have its own check-in area. Please have a
representative (preferably an adult) accompany your team to its station, and we will check to make sure they have paid,
stamp them, and send them in. Coaches obviously will get in free, as well as costume designers for your team. Please
have them also report to your team station.

The address and directions to the school are as follows: 2800 Owen in Ammon, Id. If you are coming from Utah or the
Boise area, you will take the Freeway into Idaho Falls. Once you reach Idaho Falls, look for the exit that says
“Sunnyside.” This will take you to Sunnyside and you will need to head East on that road. Continue on it for a few
miles. You will see Hillcrest High School off to your left after you have passed the Hitt Road intersection. It is a Dark
Colored Brick School with Red Accents. There are many hotels right near Hillcrest. You can look them up on the
website or e-mail me if you want suggestions.

Please enter the school from the South Side (Parking lot just to the right as you are coming in to the High School.) You
will see the signs leading you to the Competition Entrance.

I am enclosing the entry form, team entry form, age group entry forms and the rules and regulations page. If you would
like to register all your kids on a spreadsheet instead of individual sheets, and pay with one check, there are age group
entry forms for that purpose. You place the boys names in the first column and then each of their partners in the rows
that coincide with the dance they will compete with that partner. You may have to create your own on excel if there is
not enough room for the names, but you could also just use a really small font! Please don’t hesitate to contact me (all
info is on this paper) or Amber Rosenberg at berrnap@live.com if you have any questions. Remember, forms and fees
are due by Monday, Sept. 28, 2009 to avoid late fees.

At the bottom of the ENTRY FORM you will find the address to send all payments and forms to. Please send them
there, and not the address listed above, as my manager will be the one doing most of the inputting.

Last but not least, we are EXTREMELY excited to have all of you come and we want to thank you for your support. It
means a lot to us so we want to give back to you. We are going to have a little contest. The team that can get their forms
turned back into us first, will earn $100 in cash for their team which will be awarded at the competition.

Thanks again for your support and we look forward to some friendly competition!!! Sincerely, Staci
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